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Dear Parent 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

New Education Policy-2020 and following National Curriculum Framework have suggested numerous 

constructive School reforms, particularly in the examination system. In line with the same CBSE has 

introduced numerous changes in the board examination pattern in past 2 years.  

In accordance with this Assessment Policy of the school was revised and updated this year. To keep our parents 

abreast with all these changes, an all-encompassing online session is organized wherein the School Principal 

and Coordinator Academics will cover the crucial aspects of assessment conducted for your ward.  

This session holds significant importance as it aims to provide you with a comprehensive understanding of 

our assessment practices and their role in your child's holistic development. 

AN ASSESSMENT OVERVIEW FOR GRADES VI-VIII. 

Date: Friday, 1st September 2023 

Time: 4:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

Venue: Microsoft Teams 

Link to join the session: https://shorturl.at/pIJLZ  

During this session, we will delve into various aspects of our Assessment Policy, including: 

 Understanding the purpose and philosophy behind our assessment approach as per changes suggested 

by CBSE. 

 Exploring the different types of assessments used to gauge your child's progress. 

 Expectations from school, students and parents in order to keep pace with frequent changes. 

 Addressing any queries or concerns you may have regarding our assessment practices. 

We firmly believe that your active participation in this session will foster a robust partnership between parents, 

educators, and the school. By collaboratively working together, we can ensure the optimal growth and 

development of your child.  

We also request you to confirm your participation and share your insights and queries with us 

beforehand using the following link: 

MS FORM LINK: https://forms.office.com/r/bQdCZhZAWy  

Thank you for your unwavering support as we collectively shape a bright future for our students. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Dr Himani Tyagi 

Principal 
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